
From: Cascade Irrigation
To: Dusty Pilkington
Subject: RE: BL-16-00014 Graaf Prelinary Survey
Date: Monday, November 21, 2016 8:57:36 AM

I have reviewed this BLA and received plat fees. The District has no further comments.
The District approves the change in irrigation assessment and will notify the Treasurer’s office of the
changes.
 
 
Thank you,
 
 
Richard P Lee
District Manager
Cascade Irrigation District
8063 Hwy 10
Ellensburg, WA 98926
(509) 962-9583 office
(509) 929-6146 mobile
 
 
 

From: Dusty Pilkington [mailto:dusty.pilkington@co.kittitas.wa.us] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 1, 2016 2:25 PM
To: Justin Turnbull; Kelly Bacon; Lucas Huck; Holly Myers; Holly Duncan; Josh Hink; Cascade Irrigation
Subject: BL-16-00014 Graaf Prelinary Survey
 
Attached is the Preliminary Survey for review. I can finalize this one provided that departments give
me the OK, and all of Cascade Irrigation’s requirements have been met.
 
Thanks,
 
 
 
Dusty Pilkington
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby St # 4, Ellensburg, WA 98926
(509) -962-7079
dusty.pilkington@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
 
 
 

Notice: All  email sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County
email system and may be subject to public disclosure under Chapter 42.56
RCW and to archiving and review.
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